
NOTE ON COMMENCEMENT OF WORKS 

We’ve noted on the planning application form that works have started. This note is to confirm that 

the only works that have started are those that do not require planning consent. This is restricted to 

the internal alterations only. 

An application for Building Regulation approval was submitted to Ball and Berry (private inspector) 

prior to works starting and the relevant notices were issued by Ball and Berry to RVBC Building 

Control Department. 

The delay to the submission of the planning application was related to the change of architectural 

designer but we can confirm that any works requiring planning permission will not be commenced 

prior to a decision being issued.  


